
Attachment 10: DFC Data Request

Requestors must follow the guidance established by the Freedom of Information Act to request the 
survey data from ONDCP. Considering the vast amount of data collected, the requests must be specific 
to prevent from overburdening ONDCP and ICF. Data requests may be emailed to the ONDCP FOIA 
address foia@ondcp.eop.gov. 

Alternatively, FOIA requests may be mailed to:

SSDMD/RDS; EOP Office of National Drug Control Policy
ONDCP FOIA Officer
Joint Base Anacostia-Bolling (JBAB)
Bldg. 410/Door 123
250 Murray Lane, SW
Washington, DC 20509
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